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The Stars Revision State Leadership Team held an in-person meeting on October 30th to discuss 

initial input on changes to standards in the Qualifications & Professional Development and 

Family & Community Partnerships domains and how ongoing work in early learning across 

Delaware will intersect with the Stars revision process. They will meet again in mid-November 

to continue this discussion. Leadership Team representatives also met with experts from the 

Delaware Academy of School Leadership to review the current leadership and administration 

standards and conduct focus groups to solicit input on revisions to these Stars standards to 

support the work of providers in all settings and ultimately the improvement of outcomes for 

programs, providers, children, and their families. 

 

If you have any questions about the QRIS Revision process, please see the​ QRIS Revision 

webpage​ or email  ​John Fisher-Klein​.  
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